
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
NARAMATA WATER SYSTEM 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUT DOWN DUE TO WATER BREAK 
 
RDOS Public Works Crews advise that due to a water break on Salting Road this morning, 
water is off in this area affecting some Salting Road residents and all of Sherwood Place 
residents.  
 
Once service is restored, run your cold water for a few minutes to clear any turbid or cloudy 
water from your pipes.  
 
Date: Friday, Dec 25th , 2020  
Repair 
Scheduled: 

Saturday, December 26 at 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.   
(estimated time for repair 5-7 hours) 

AREAS 
AFFECTED: 

Parts of Salting Road and all of Sherwood Place 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The main office is currently closed but if you have any supply concerns after 4 p.m. on 
Saturday, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
 
RDOS Public Works 


